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I do not want the City Council to lower city codes to provide city parks for homeless without a
specific time line to when this would end. The city must provide, if adopted, all services including
garbage pick up, drinking water, functioning toilets, and police oversight to protect the homeless and
the public in these areas the council has proposed. Portland used to be safe and clean, and now it is
not. Council is making another token gesture by this measure to the residents of this city who are
affected directly by poor city decisions.
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